Template for submitting comments on the draft guidance for
Integrating Human Rights in NBSAPs (OHCHR)

Please submit comments by 26 May 2023 to the following email address: benjamin.schachter@un.org (cc: secretariat@cbd.int)

In submitting comments, you may wish to consider the following questions:

· Does the guidance capture the main human rights issues which should be reflected in NBSAPs?
· Does the guidance capture the main issues related to the rights of people in vulnerable situations? Are there gaps in terms of how their rights should be reflected in NBSAPs?
· Do you have any other comments on how to improve this guidance and its uptake and accessibility?

	Contact information

	Surname:
	

	Given Name:
	

	Government (if applicable): 
	

	Organization:
	

	Address:  
	

	City:
	

	Country:
	

	Postal Code:
	

	Phone Number (including country code):  
	

	E-mail:
	

	Please provide general comments on the draft guidance below. 

	



	Please provide other comments indicating the section below.  
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